SENIOR ASSIGNMENT TRAVEL FUNDS
Purpose
The Senior Assignment (SRA) Travel Fund provides funding to support travel for presentations at professional conferences related to dissemination of SRA research, SRA performances, and competition of SRA project in national competitions.
Eligibility

This program is open to all SIUE undergraduate students in good academic standing who are currently enrolled, making satisfactory progress toward their degrees, and completing Senior Assignment.  Students who receive any reimbursement or compensation for the presentation, exhibition, or performance are not eligible for travel support provided by this program.  URCA Associates are not eligible for these travel funds.
Awards

Travel Grants will be provided by the Office of Assessment in support of presentations at significant professional conferences related to dissemination of SRA research and SRA performances.  Matching funds is recommended from students’ department and school/college.
1. Travel within or outside the U.S. will be supported to a maximum of $400.  A matching level of support from the student’s sponsoring academic unit is recommended.

2. Only one trip per undergraduate student per fiscal year is allowed. No reimbursement can be given for payments already made prior to the fiscal year in which the request is made. 

Application Process

Requests for travel support under this program may be submitted to the Office of Assessment at any time during the year.  Application is submitted to the Office of Assessment.  However, all applications must be approved through the department and college or school by using the "Senior Assignment Travel Funds Application" (see attached application). Prior approval for a travel grant is required before an award can be made. Awards will not be granted for travel already completed.
Evaluation of Applicants

Money for SRA Student Travel is only approved for the fiscal year 09-10.  This is not a reoccurring fund.  Requests for travel support under this program will be evaluated within one week from the time the applications are received by the Office of Assessment.  Multiple students will not be funded to present one project.  Please mail to Dr. Vicki Scott, Box 1300.

Funds for the program will be disbursed on a “first come, first served” basis.  Funds must be expended by June 30th, 2010; money cannot be carried over past this date.
